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Getting rid of vote by mail, which is safe, secure, and the main reason Oregon has 

higher turnout than most states, would be stupid and unfair. Many people in this state 

are unable to vote in person, because they work on election day, or because their 

health does not allow it, or because they live too far from a polling location. 

Oregonians love vote by mail. Keep your damn hands off it. Vote by mail works and 

any attempt to end it is an attempt to disenfranchise seniors, workers and people with 

health problems. 


